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   In every place where I cause my name to be remembered I will come to you

and bless you. - Exodus 20:24 

    

   I love this passage because everyday the Lord's name is mentioned and

remembered. I am so thankful to be a part of this preschool, where else are we

able to share the good news of an unconditional love that God bestows on us.

The many blessings we receive each day from the children we teach to the

families we serve... as a staff, preschool, and elementary, the common goal of

sharing Jesus,  supporting each other, and encouraging each other in that goal.  

 

   I would like to take this opportunity to say thank you to our preschool staff and

their families, elementary staff and their families, Father Marcus and Brother

Jude. St.Gabriel Catholic Church for their prayers and continued support. With

their support and most definitely your prayers, this preschool can and will grow.

The Lord has and will bless us.  

 

Yours in Christ,  

"Miss" Pam 

We 'd like to thank all who participated

in our Scooter Basket Raffle . The

winner was our very own Magnus , who

was delighted to share his prize with

his sister . 

 

We will also be celebrating Magnus '

Birthday this month .   

 

A BLESSING & A BIRTHDAY



November 
4th Daylight Savings Ends  

(Fall Back) 
 

12th Closed for Veteran's Day 
 

13th-16th Parent/Teacher Chats 
Schedule a Conference 

 
22nd Closed for Thanksgiving 

 
23rd Closed for Family Day 

 
 
 

December 
1st-21st Baby Shower for Baby Jesus 

21st Preschool Christmas Party 
 

24th-25th Closed Christmas Eve &
Christmas Day 

 
31st - Early Dismissal  

Preschool Closes at 1 p.m.  
(NO AFTER CARE) 

 
 
 

January 
1st Closed New Year's Day 

 

Our 

preschoolers 

throughout 

their day...

Upcoming Events

Beginning Dec 1st we will have a baby shower for Baby Jesus . It will run

through Dec 21st . We will be collecting baby items new or gently used . Items

such as blankets , bottles , bibs , diapers (new), onesis , even items such as car

seats and strollers . These items will be donated to Layette Ministry . This

organization helps new single mothers who otherwise may not have these

necessities .  

 

BABY SHOWER FOR BABY JESUS


